
 

WebEOC® Single Sign-On (SSO) 3.0.1 Release Notes 
These notes describe enhancements introduced in the WebEOC Single Sign-On (SSO) 3.0.1 release scheduled for 
Tuesday, March 8, 2022. More information is available through the help in your solution or by contacting the Juvare 
Support Center at 877-771-0911 or support@juvare.com. 

WebEOC SSO 3.0.1 Release Notes © 2022 ESi Acquisition, Inc. All rights reserved. Page 1 of 1 

Resolutions 
An issue that prevented some users from logging in with SSO 3.0, due to requirements that 
SAML response messages must be signed, has been resolved. SSO 3.0.1 supports SAML 
response message signing and SAML assertion signing.  
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